
       

    

November 10, 2011   

To Whom It May Concern:  

We highly recommend Aulda Thorpe Hayes as a baby nurse for your newborn baby. We hired 
Aulda as a night nurse for our second child, as we only needed help at night for the first few weeks.  

 Aulda is very knowledgeable about taking care of newborns...she has a very calming demeanor 
and was great with our son. In addition, Aulda is a registered nurse so we felt very comfortable that 
she knew exactly how to care for a newborn and would know what to do if there were any issues 
(which thankfully there weren't!). She was great in caring for our son after his circumcision and was 
gentle and patient with him, and us! We didn't have to worry about our son once we went to sleep 
at night - we knew our baby was in very capable hands. And...Aulda was very supportive of my 
breastfeeding the baby and would wake me as  needed to feed him in the night.  

She kept a log of all the feedings, diaper changes and sleeping schedule, which was very helpful 
too. Aulda was very attentive to the baby, and was also very flexible and would adjust her hours 
according to our schedules - if we needed her longer, she would stay to help us. She is reliable and 
punctual and was very clean - always used Purell before touching the baby. She is a lovely person, 
was great with our daughter too 
and played with her on occasion, and is a great baby nurse.  

Jennifer and David 
New York, NY  


